th. We were in Juneau for two days meeting with legislators to advocate for the university's budget. There three big things I took from this trip: 1) there is real concern about another multiple appropriation budget for the university this

Report to Faculty Senate on 3/02/09

We held our last meeting on February 20th and meet again March 20. Actions and issues include:

- ∉ New representatives' orientation
- ∉ Mtg w/HR director on the 5th
- ∉ Appears to be new life in the mediation program. There is a meeting tomorrow.
- **∉** Faculty and Staff Association

Staff Alliance just got back from our annual advocacy trip to Juneau. We met with many legislators and sat in on floor sessions and committee meetings. I think there is a strong likelihood of multiple appropriations again this year.